CORRESPONDENCE
8/4/2017
DOCUMENT NO. 06599-2017

Nickalus Holmes

From: Ruth McHargue

Sent: Friday, August 04, 2017 10:35 AM

To: Consumer Correspondence

Cc: Diane Hood; Janet Brunson

Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20160101

Attachments: Water increase; Seminole County Water Utility Rate Increase; Utilites Inc rate increase

for Seminole County; Utilities Inc. Rate Increase

Customer correspondence

From: Diane Hood

Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 4:54 PM
To: Ruth McHargue

Subject: To CLK Docket 20160101

Copies on file. DHood



Nickalus Holmes

From: Julie Faulk <julesstutt@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 7:12 AM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Water increase

>

>To whom it may concern,

> PLEASE do not allow the 130% water cost increase currently being considered! This is a ridiculously high increase and
will be difficult for many retirees to absorb.

> Sincerely,

> Julie Faulk

> 556 Albany PI

> Longwood, FL 32779

>

> Sent from my iPad



Nickalus Holmes

From: Holly Kroll <hollykroll@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 10:41 AM

To: Records Clerk; Consumer Contact

Subject: Seminole County Water Utility Rate Increase

To Whom it may concern,

| am just hearing about a possible 130% utility rate increase for Seminole County residents. This type of increase is
outrageous and | cannot believe that they only way that we were communicated about this potential increase was by
Facebook and not the county. Please do what you can to not have this increase approved as this could be a huge
hardship for many of the Seminole County residents.

Regards,

///Zy Aro/

Seminole County resident
P: 407-716-7429



Nickalus Holmes

From: Berry Long <berrylong@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 11:24 AM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Utilites Inc rate increase for Seminole County

To Whom It May Concern:

As a homeowner off of Wekiva Springs Rd in Seminole County | am deeply disturbed by amount of increase
being proposed to our water bill. I understand that from time to time adjustments need to be made but the
proposed rate hike seems egregious to me. Thank you for taking the time to listen.

sincerely,

Thomas B. Long IV



Nickalus Holmes

From: O'Neill, Renee A <renee.a.o'neill@lmco.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 11:25 AM

To: Records Clerk; Consumer Contact

Subject: Utilities Inc. Rate Increase

To Whom It May Concern,

I am very opposed to the purposed rate increase for Seminole county utilities. The increase is a suggested 130% which is
outrageous! People in Seminole county can’t afford this type of increase to their person bills and business bills. This will
cause an increase in such things as HOA payments, businesses increasing pricing etc... Please do not allow this increase
to happen or it will cause people to move and housing prices to go down! This is going to have a butterfly effect that will
cause Seminole county residents to suffer. | beg you to not allow this to happen to us!!!

Thanks!
Renée O'Neill

Work: 407-482-7267
(P Please consider the environment before printing this email

LOCKHEED MARTIN /////






